
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 513 
 

Asked on 1 May 2024 
 
 

MR S MINNIKIN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER 
FOR DIGITAL SERVICES (HON B MELLISH) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister provide the key milestone dates for the program to replace the TransLink go card 
with the new TransLink card? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Chatsworth for the question. 
 
The Smart Ticketing project is a multi-year delivery program being progressively implemented by 
the Department of Transport and Main Roads’ Translink Division (Translink), and its project 
partners, in a phased approach to ensure the best outcomes for both customers and public 
transport delivery partners. 
 
I am advised Translink is currently working with its ticketing partner on developing the plan and 
timings for the transition from the current go card to the new Translink card. 
 
  


